
 

 

 

 

Subject: RE: Agenda Item #2 for Meeting Scheduled 20 Aug 2021 – (Covid19 Vaccine Mandates) 

From: Maddie Clemens 
To: Joseph P. Filippi 

Date: Wednesday, August 18, 2021 7:45:31 PM 

The ability to choose weather not to inject a non-approved and poorly tested vaccine into 
one’s body is a personal choice. By no means do I feel that NSHE had the right to tell me to 
do so. As a full time student, it is imperative that I can successfully and continually go to 
school to reach toward my degree. It is well known that students cannot just stop going to 
school in the middle of their career, as their future and livelihoods depend on it. This mandate 
should not be approved because of these reasons and because I ultimately hold the right to 
choose what to do with my body, and no one should rightfully tell me otherwise. 

Thank you. 

Madeline Clemens 
UNR Undergraduate Student 


